
 Minutes of the General Meeting of the Comstock Grizzlies 
Saturday January 18th @ 06:30 pm  

Nathan and Ken’s Home 
Reno, NV 

 
General information and attendance: 
 
Meeting called to order @ 7:35 pm by President Ken  
 
Meeting Attendee’s: 7 
 
Attendee’s:  Nathan, Ken, Tim, Boyd, Max, Dean, LB 
 
Minutes: 
December minutes were sent to group. 
 
Motion to approve as sent. 
Motion: LB, Second Max, Approved by acclimation. 

   
  Current information for these minutes. 

Treasurers Report: Through 01/18/20  
 
  Previous Balance:   $      525.90 
  Transactions:  IN  $            .00 
  Transactions:  OUT   $      190.00 
  Ending Balance:  $      335.90 
  Net Change:   $      190.00 
 
  Although dues are not required to attend activities.    

We are all encouraged to renew your dues  
  and look at friends to become members.   

Just so we have funds for our club expenses. 
We start collecting dues for 2020 in Jan/Feb. 
 
Motion: LB, Second MAX, Approved by acclimation. 
 
 
 
 
 



Road Captain:   
 
Bill is still at a care facility.  It is located at: 
 
4190 BISMARCK DR. 
Reno NV 89521 
775-688-9670 
 
Web/Facebook Report: 
I will look at taking updated photos next month.  
I’ll try to make sure they are same size and resolution. 
 
New Business: 
None 
 
Old Business: 
 
Bowling is back. 
We plan to go through March 18th.  10 weeks. 
Please be early enough so we can start right at 6:30. 
 
The 2020 Club Officers are: 
We welcomed Tim as new VP. 
 
President:   Ken 
Vice President:  Tim – New 
Secretary:   Nathan 
Treasurer:   Dean 
Sergeant at Arms: Tom 
Web Master:  Nathan – Appointed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Charity Donation plan.  Below is example of 
where we have donated in the past. 
 

ANIMAL ARC RENO 

CANINE REHABILITATION CENTER AND SANCTUARY 

EDDY HOUSE 

NAF - NEVADA AIDS FOUNDATION 

NEVADA HUMANE SOCIETY 

NORTHERN NEVADA HOPES 

OUR CENTER RENO 

READ TO SUCCEED 

SIERRA SEFARI ZOO 

SPCA OF NORTHERN NEVADA 

  

TOTAL TYPICALLY DONATED $200 - $300 

DONATIONS RANGING FROM $75 - $200 PER CHARITY * 

* DEPENDING ON HOW MANY CHARITIES 

 
Please have charity suggestion for the January  
meeting. 

 
  Previous meeting had approved we spend $300. 
  After discussion the group voted to donate to  
  Northern Nevada Hopes – Springs Project 
  Mini Homes for the homeless. 
  And  

The Reno Animal Arc 
 
Each will receive $150 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dinner Night Out – Typically on a Tue, Wed or Thu 
On 1st week of month. 

 
Next Dinner Nights Out planned:   

     
Thursday February 6th  @ 6:30 PM 

 

  Bertha Miranda's 
  336 Mill St, Reno, NV 89501 
 

 
Pot Luck Dinner and Club Meeting – Typically the 3rd 
Saturday of the month 

 
Next Meeting: 
 
Saturday February 15th @ 6:30 pm 
Nathan and Ken’s Home 
Sparks, NV 
 
Contact Nathan at:  775-353-0283 
Leave a voice mail.  Please identify yourself 
 
Close the meeting: 
Motion: LB, Second MAX, Approved by acclimation 
 
Approved at 8:04 PM. 
 

  Respectfully Submitted 
Nathan C. Secretary 
January 23, 2020 
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